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From the Town Manager 
Dear Reader: 
 

The January Blizzard of 2015 dropped far more snow than our local forecasts predicted. The 

high wind predictions were spot on. The unrelenting wind Monday evening through Tuesday 

caused white out conditions and snow drifts five feet high.  Abandoned cars on state roads 

(Rte. 28, Route 132, and the Airport Rotary) forced the Town to pull resources off our main 

roads to clear the state feeder roads to the hospital. We were forced to tow over 100  

abandoned vehicles off these roads during the height of the storm. 
 

On Wednesday, January 28th, through 5:00 PM, we focused on clearing the main roads. DPW 

then began using our larger Town trucks on the secondary roads. Smaller contract vehicles, 

which normally do a fine job during Cape snow storms just couldn’t handle the volume of snow 

produced by Juno. We had access to secondary roads by the end of Thursday and will  

continuing to widen these roads over the next couple of days. 
 

I want to join with those of you who called thanking the DPW for their non-stop efforts. Their 

hard work has helped us to get through this epic storm. 
 

We kicked off the formal budget preparation process with a presentation on the financial  

condition of the town at a joint meeting of the Town Council and School Committee on  

January 22nd.  The winter months are when town staff prepares the Capital Budget and the  

Operating Budget for presentation to the Town Council in March and May, respectively. 
 

As you may have heard, this will be the last budget for Superintendent Mary Czajkowski who 

has accepted the position of Lexington Superintendent.  We are grateful for the time Dr. Mary 

spent with Barnstable Public Schools and we know that the School Committee will be working 

thoughtfully on their plan to replace her.  Dr. Mary will remain in her position through the end of 

this school year in June.  

Assistant Airport Manager Frank Sanchez will be retiring after 20 years of dedicated service.  

Following an extensive search and interview process, the Airport Commission voted  

unanimously to hire Katie Servis as the next Assistant Airport Manager.  Ms. Servis comes highly 

recommended by the Massachusetts Aeronautic Commission.  You can read more about Katie 

in this issue of the Barnstable Bulletin.     
 

We also said thank you and best wishes to Jean Boyle, who is retiring after twenty years as a 

volunteer on the Barnstable Disability Commission. One great strength of our Town has been 

the talented public employees who have worked in Barnstable and the many volunteers who 

devote countless volunteer hours on our boards and commissions. Thank you one and all! 
 

Tom Lynch 
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• Community Development Block Grant  
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Town Offices Closed: 
Monday, February 16, 2015 in  
observance of President’s Day  
 

 



TOWN CLERK REMINDERS FOR FEBRUARY… 
 

Wow it is 2015 and very soon your census forms will be in the mail.  
When you receive your census form please look it over, make any 

changes necessary and send it back to this office.  You can mail it, or 
drop it off in our office.  Even if there are no changes we need you to 

sign the form and send it back to us.  This will make your voting easier 
this year and keep you up-to-date on the system. 
 

This form must be completed by all residents (not just citizens or voters)  
residing in the Town of Barnstable.  This is in accordance with the laws of the  
Commonwealth of Massachusetts.  You can’t register to vote on the form.  If you wish 

to register to vote or make any other changes to your voter status, you can pick up a 
mail-in form at any of our local libraries or at the Town Clerk’s Office. 
 

When students apply for scholarships, they have to prove residency in  
Massachusetts – it is the local census and our certification that creates that proof.  
When military personnel return from overseas and need residency confirmed for  

welcome home bonuses – it is our office, and the information from the census forms, 
that allow us to sign that form as well.   
 

So, please folks – when you receive your census form please look it over, make any 
changes and return your census form to us at the Town Clerk’s Office. 
 

Any questions on your voter or census status – call us at 508-862-4044. 
 

Ann M. Quirk, CMC 

Town Clerk 
508-862-4044 

Barnstable Libraries’ February Calendar of Events  
A full calendar of events at the seven Barnstable libraries can be found at 

http://www.sturgislibrary.org/barnstable-libraries-calendar-of-events/.   
 

Hard copies are also available at your local library. A reminder that the 
libraries will be closed on Monday, 16 February  

in observance of Presidents' Day. 

Boating season is coming,  
boating season is coming… 

 

Don’t forget to renew before 
 the deadlines. 

 

Renew NOW to avoid missing the deadlines. 

Any questions see our webpage  

www.townofbarnstable.us/HarborMaster 

Or call our office at (508) 790-6273. 

Slip renewal invoices were due: 

January 31, 2015 
Marina waiting list renewals due: 

February 15, 2015 
Mooring permit waiting list due: 

February 15, 2015 

Mooring permit renewals due: 
February 28, 2015 
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Superintendent’s Corner 
 

Barnstable New Early Learning Center 
 

By the start of the 2015-2016 school year, Barnstable Public Schools will have a new permanent  

modular Early Learning Center (six classrooms) for all our Pre-K students to call their own.  With the 

groundbreaking ceremony just around the corner, I would like to look back at the process that has 

brought us to this point and what we have to look forward to. 
 

Having a designated early learning center had been talked about for the past several years, along 

with removing the portable trailers at Hyannis West (HyWest) and Barnstable West Barnstable (BWB) 

Elementary Schools.  Last spring, we worked with TBA Architects, Inc. to come up with a design for 

the modular construction and removal of the portables at HyWest and BWB (floor plan shown on 

next page). 
 

In the early fall of 2014, we put out a bid for the new modular Early Learning Center project with a 

projected completion date of February 2015.  Bids for the project came in over 50% more the  

estimated $2 million cost from the architects.  The project was re-bid with a completion date of  

August 2015 and the bids came in slightly higher than the $2 million estimate. The School  

Committee and Town Council voted to approve additional funds for the Early Learning Center in 

late 2014. 
 

Triumph Modular won the bid for the new modular Early Learning Center project.  The final decision 

on the design for the project’s first phase has been decided and the contract between Triumph 

Modular and the Town of Barnstable has been signed.  The discussion for the naming of the new  

Early Learning Center began at January’s School Committee Meeting and will be a focus of the 

School Committee at the February 4th meeting, whereby there will be a public hearing on the  

naming of the facility.  Following the groundbreaking, surveying the site and site preparation will 

commence.  The modular units will be delivered and installed this spring.  The Early Learning Center 

will open at the start of the 2015-2016 school year.  Phases II and III of the project consist of removing 

the current portable trailers at Hyannis West and BWB . 
 

I would like to give a special thank you to the School Committee, Town Council, Town Manager Tom 

Lynch and Finance Director Mark Milne for their unwavering support on the Early Learning Center 

project.  Also deserving of thanks is Director of Facilities Dave Kanyock, Deputy Director of Finance 

Gareth Markwell and Principals Kathi Amato and Frank Gigliotti for their time, effort, and input on the 

project.  The project is coming together wonderfully and in a few months all of your hard work will be 

realized! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Dr. Mary A. Czajkowski 
Superintendent of Schools 
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Be sure to check out the fun and exciting programs at the Hyannis Youth & Community Center. 
Visit the HYCC page at www.town.barnstable.ma.us or call 508-790-6345. 

VOLUNTEERS WANTED 
 

BARNSTABLE RECREATION 

Seeking volunteers to assist in selling Beach stickers/Parking Permits 

May through July. 
 

Permits/Stickers are sold seven days a week  

at the Hyannis Youth and Community Center 

141 Bassett Lane, Hyannis, MA 

 

There are two shifts to choose from: 
 

Monday through Saturday 

9:00 a.m. to 12:30 p.m.  

or 

12:30 p.m. to 4:00 p.m. 
 

Sunday 

9:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. 
 

(We are asking all volunteers to commit to one Saturday for the season and 

then one shift a week from May through July.) 
 

Please call Trisha at 508-790-6345 x 102 to sign up.   

An orientation session will be held in early April. 

News You Can Use 

 

Winter Storm Juno came through Barnstable in full force  in January.   

Below are some of the pictures of the storm throughout town.  
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News You Can Use 

SIGN UP TO RECEIVE 
THE BARNSTABLE BULLETIN 

EVERY MONTH 
Please call Chanell Rose at 

508-862-4638 
or email 

barnstablebulletin@ 
town.barnstable.ma.us to add 
your name to our mailing list. 

Notice to our  
Subscribers: 
We can only guarantee 1st 

of the month delivery of our 

newsletter to those who 

receive it electronically. 

The paper version is mailed 

via bulk mail and the post 

office may take up to two 

weeks to deliver. If you wish 

to transfer your subscription 

to the electronic edition, 

please email us at 
barnstablebulletin@town.barn

stable.ma.us. 

Join us on Facebook and 
Twitter! 
Become a fan of the Town of 

Barnstable on both Facebook 

and Twitter and stay in touch 

with all the Town of Barnstable 

happenings. You can get 

more information through the 
Town of Barnstable’s website: 

www.town.barnstable.ma.us. 

 

Road Construction 
Updates 
For the most up-to-date  

information on Road 

Construction, please visit: 
www.town.barnstable.ma.us 

and click on the Road Work 

notices button on the  

right-hand side of the page. 

Barnstable Residents – an opportunity to become  
involved in your town’s government, apply for a  
position on a board committee or commission. 

 

The Town of Barnstable has over 40 boards, committees, and 

commissions with approximately 291 seats. Our citizen  

participation is exemplary and the Town Council appreciates 

each and every member who serves. When a member moves on, 

opportunities for new members become available.  
 

If you are resident of Barnstable and believe you have something 

to offer a board, committee or commission with an open seat, 

please consider submitting an application. The appointments 

committee, made up of five Town Councilors, will interview  

applicants and make recommendations to the Town Council who 

vote to appoint members at their regular meetings.  
 

Town Council Appointments Committee Announces Committee 
Appointment Opportunities: 
 
1. Board of Health / alternate position / 6/30/15 

2. Council on Aging / 1 member and 1 associate position/ 

6/30/17 

3. Cultural Council / 2 members / 6/30/15 and 6/30/17 

4. Disability Commission / 1 member / 6/30/15 / 1 member 

6/30/16 and (2) 6/30/17 

5. Housing Committee / 3 members (2) 6/30/16 and 6/30/17 

6. Human Services Committee / 2 members 6/30/16 

7. Hyannis Main Street Waterfront Historic District Committee/  

alternate member    6/30/16 

8. Hyannis Main Street Waterfront Historic District Appeals  

Committee / ( 2) members 6/30/16 and 6/30/15 

9. Land Acquisition and Preservation Committee / member 

6/30/15 

10. Licensing Authority associate / member / 6/30/15 

11. Personnel Board / member / 6/30/17 

12. Water Pollution Control Board / (2) members / 6/30/15 and 

6/30/16 

13. Water Quality Committee (4)  members (1) 6/30/14 and (2) 

6/30/15 and (1) 6/30/16 
 

If you are a resident and registered to vote in the town of  

Barnstable and are interested in serving on a board or committee,  

please visit our webpage linked from the town website and fill out 

the application: http://www.town.barnstable.ma.us/towncouncil/

committeeapp.pdf, for a more detailed description and  

responsibilities of the committees listed please contact the Town 

Council office:  council@town.barnstable.ma.us  or phone  

508-862-4738 for more information.   
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News You Can Use 

A Note From the Town Collector: 
 

The FY2015 Actual Real Estate bill for the third quarter is due on February 2, 2015. 
 

Payment Schedule for Real Estate and Personal Property Taxes for Fiscal 2015: 
 

Preliminary Tax Bills mailed July 1, 2014 
� First Quarter due August 1, 2014 
� Second Quarter due November 3, 2014 

Actual Tax Bills mailed by December 31, 2014  

� Third Quarter due February 2, 2015    
� Fourth Quarter due May 1, 2015   

 

The 2015 Motor Vehicle Excise Tax bills should be ready to be issued this month.  This is 

the largest commitment issued by the Registry of Motor Vehicles.  There are several 
commitments issued throughout the year.  Please do not ignore these bills!  If you sold 
or no longer own the vehicle, you must contact the Assessor’s office for filing of an 

abatement.  Unpaid Motor Vehicle Excise bills do not go away!  Interest and penalties 
for unpaid bills add additional monies to the base charge of the bill and can “flag” 

your license at the Registry of Motor Vehicles.   
 

Any request for information regarding amount of monies paid for real estate, personal 
property and motor vehicle excise taxes for income tax filings must be made in writing 

to our office.  We do not give the information out by telephone due to the number of 
telephone calls received as we would not get our day to day responsibilities done. 
 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact our office at  
508-862-4054. 
 

Maureen E. Niemi 
Town Collector 
And Staff: Gislaine, Grace and Laurel 

Be sure to check out the fun and exciting exercise classes at the Barnstable Senior Center. 
Visit the Senior Center page at www.townofbarnstable.us/seniorservices or call 508-862-4750. 

 

Barnstable Adult Supportive Day Program:  
Sixteen Years of Caring for Elders in our Community  

 

The Barnstable Adult Supportive Day program allows elders who are no longer able to 
stay alone to maintain their independence and provides wonderful opportunities to 
build new friendships, engage in beneficial sensory and physical activities, and remain 

active in the community. Families have the peace of mind knowing that their loved 
one is in a safe and comfortable environment, taking part in social and physical activi-

ties designed to meet the needs or interests of the person.  
 

Located on the beautiful Garden Level of the Senior Center,  

program hours are Monday through Friday, 9 am to 3 pm.  
Morning snack and a delicious lunch are served daily. Fees are 
affordable and based upon family income. For more information 

or to learn whether this program may benefit you or a loved one, 
please call Stacey Cullen or Donna Burns at (508) 862-4765. 
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Arts & Culture 

ArtsBarnstable 
 
Seven Villages-One Town! 

 

Keep up to date on all 

things arts & culture in 

the Town of Barnstable 

featuring art, culture, 

historic gems, with 

seaside charm! 

 

LIKE the new Arts 

Barnstable Facebook 

page to keep up to date 

on arts and culture in ALL 

seven villages! 

News from HyArts 
 

The Hyannis HyArts Cultural District, Barnstable Village Cultural District and 
 ArtsBarnstable.com is pleased to support Lenore Lyons, Director of Arts Education,  
Cotuit Center for the Arts and The Key Idea™ . 
 

We lock and unlock important things.   The Key Idea™ invites Cape Codders and  
visitors to create a piece of key inspired art and writing that will become part of 

a large-scale community art exhibit at Cotuit Center for the Arts in Oct 2015.  This  
multigenerational project explores what is important at different stages of life though 
the metaphor of a key.  People of all ages can participate by selecting a key, then 

creating a piece of art with a written explanation of what the key might open, start or 
do, alternatively what the key might secure or close.  Keys are objects that recall vivid 

memories and inspire powerful concepts. 
 

Events will be planned throughout the year to encourage participation by people of 
all ages – everyone is creative with a story to tell. Or maybe you have some keys that 

you no longer need...please donate them to inspire others. 
 

Please consider gathering up keys you no longer use or maybe you have a random 

key in the back of "that drawer" and drop off or mail to Lenore at: 
Cotuit Center for the Arts  ATTN:  Lenore Lyons,  4404 Falmouth Road (Route 28),  
Cotuit, MA  02635  Email Lenore at:  Lenore@cotuitcenterforthearts.org 

 Seeking Artists to Participate in the 2015 Hyannis HyArts Artist 
Shanty Program, Hyannis Harbor 

Call to artists for the 2015 season! Some openings-Limited space 

available.  The Town of Barnstable is seeking artists and artisans 

interested in selling their artwork in the artist shanties located on 

Hyannis Harbor, in the HyArts Cultural District. All artwork will be 

juried.  
 

The artist shanties are open weekends mid-May through mid-June, 

then seven days a week through the end of September. Each 

season the shanties host new and returning artists creating and 

selling work in many forms including jewelry, photography, painting, 

wood carving, fiber arts, mosaics, ceramics, 

tapestry and literary arts too! 

For more information, contact Melissa Hersh, Arts 

and Culture Coordinator: 

melissa.hersh@town.barnstable.ma.us or  
508-782-4767. Applications available at 
www.HyArtsDistrict.com 
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News You Can Use 

KATIE SERVIS NAMED NEW ASSISTANT AIRPORT MANAGER 

Will Succeed Retiring Frank Sanchez 
 

A state aviation official and private pilot is the new assistant  
airport manager at Barnstable Municipal Airport. Katie Servis of  
Lakeville will succeed Frank Sanchez who will retire in February after 20 years with the 

airport. 
 

Servis’s selection was ratified unanimously by the Airport Commission at its Tuesday, 

January 20th meeting. Airport Manager Roland “Bud” Breault announced the  
appointment following what he called an extensive search and interview process. 
 

 Servis has been employed by the Massachusetts Department of Transportation for the 
past six years, most recently as a planner and environmental analyst. Her  
responsibilities include managing and reviewing airport environmental projects for 36 

public-use airports in the Commonwealth, along with liaison work with other state and 
federal agencies. 
 

She is a 1991 graduate of Bridgewater State University’s aviation management  
program. While in school, she earned her private pilot’s license and joined the Rhode  
Island Air National Guard as an air traffic surveillance operator. 

TOWN OF BARNSTABLE COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT BLOCK GRANT (CDBG)  
PROGRAM 2015 CONSOLIDATED PLAN CDBG SURVEY 2015 

 

The Town of Barnstable Growth Management Department seeks input from the  
community as they prepare the Community Development Block Grant (CDBG)  
Consolidated Plan. 

The Consolidated Plan, which will be in effect for five (5) years from July 1, 2015 to 
June 30, 2020, identifies community housing and development needs and presents 

strategies to address those needs.  
 

To better understand the community’s perspective we have developed a short  

survey. Please help prioritize these community housing and development needs by 
completing the survey available at: http://cdbgsurvey.townofbarnstable.us.   Please 
complete the survey by February 6, 2015.  Survey results will be included in the  

Consolidated Plan.  By mid-April a draft plan will be available on the Town website. 
 

Paper copies of the survey are available at the Growth Management Department at 

Town Hall, 367 Main Street, 3rd Floor, Hyannis, MA 02601.  Town Hall is handicap  
accessible.  Anyone needing reasonable accommodations to participate in the  
survey, including interpretive services, please contact 508-862-4702.  

 

CONTACT INFORMATION: If you would like to learn more about our CDBG program 
please visit www.townofbarnstable.us/cdbg or contact Kathleen Girouard, CDBG  

Coordinator, Growth Management Dept. kathleen.girouard@town.barnstable.ma.us. 
Phone: 508-862-4702, TDD#: 508-790-9801.  
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Events 

News from the Hyannis Youth and Community Center 
 

The Hyannis Youth & Community Center is a busy place in  

February! With high school hockey and basketball seasons in full swing, pickleball every  

Monday and Wednesday with extended hours from 7:30-11:30AM, various other programs like 

free yoga on Tuesdays 8-9AM, toddler classes, skating lessons, business meetings and other 

events -- the place is bustling with traffic and activity throughout the day. There is truly  

something for everyone in the whole family to enjoy at the HYCC! 
 

HYCC MEMBERSHIP -- It's a great time to renew your HYCC Membership or join! For just $20/year 

Barnstable residents have access to the 1/12 mile walking track (open every day from  

7am-9pm except June 16-21 when the entire facility will be closed to accommodate the 

space needs for the US Figure Skating Theatre On Ice Competition hosted by Yarmouth Ice 

Club); scheduled open gym times in the wood-floor gymnasium that boasts six hoops and two 

volleyball courts; the game room and computer lab; and the benefit of having a place to 

meet up with friends and stay active in the cold winter months. Each month, everyone 

who renews/joins is automatically entered to win a prize!  February's prize is a gift certificate 

for a Champion heavyweight hooded sweatshirt with your choice of embroidered Barnstable 

logos donated by Advanced Embroidery! 
 

WOMEN'S HOCKEY EAST CHAMPIONSHIP TOURNAMENT (Mar 7-8) -- tickets are now on sale and 

available downstairs at the Skate Sharpening/Rental Booth. General Admission is $10/day (two 

games at 1:30 and 4:30PM on March 7th and one Championship Game at 1:30PM on March 

8th).  1/2 price tickets for Groups of 10+ are available until February 23rd.  All groups are eligible 

to win one of two prizes: A two-night stay at the Red Jacket Resort-New Hampshire or an ice 

cream sundae party at Katie's Ice Cream. The participating Div. I college teams will be  

announced on Sunday, March 1st. More info at www.hockeyeastonline.com. 

Senior Center Happenings 
 

Drums-Alive      *NEW*          Feb 2– Mar 16, 1:30 p.m. 3 p.m. (M)       Fee-$36                                                                               

Drums Alive® - Golden Beats This new fitness experience stimulates people whether they are 

young or old, healthy or ill. When we drum and dance we are having fun! This in return  

increases endorphins and releases negative feelings. The rhythmical patterns of the drum  

increases synchronization of brain wave activity which, in turn, provides feelings of euphoria 

and improved mental awareness and self acceptance. Drums Alive® - Golden Beats is  

specially designed for the senior population. Instructor is Rene M King.  
 

Liz Saunders, Dance a Little Dance, Sing a Little Song          Feb 10, 1:30– 2:30 p.m.        Fee-$3                                                                 

Liz is a popular fitness instructor here at the BSC with an amazing talent for singing and  

dancing. With over 20 years experience, she has performed with the Cape Cod Symphony and 

The Capitol Center Jazz Orchestra as well as her own "Liz Live" Cabaret show at the  

Cultural Center of Cape Cod. She favors the songs and unforgettable styles from the 1930’s 

and beyond. You'll leave with your toes tapping and a smile on your face! 
 

Healing Sounds- Kalein Intentional Crystal Bowls               Feb 23, 2-3 p.m.        RSVP-Free                                

Kathleen Warren once again brings her amazing crystal bowls to the BSC. Everything we  

experience in life is stored in our vibrational being. When we become out of balance from 

stressors we create blockages that cause us to vibrate out of tune causing “dis-ease.” Crystal 

Bowls are a vibrational light therapy. The bowls are perfectly tuned to each of your chakras.  

With your intention the bowls will allow your chakras to begin to vibrate at their 

own frequency again while unblocking stored energy. Experiencing the bowls 

feels very healing to the mind, body, and soul leaving you with a feeling of 

wellness.  
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FebruaryFebruary  20120155  Board and Committee MeetingsBoard and Committee Meetings  

Meeting        TIME            Room 
 

Monday, 2/2 

Recreation Commission Meeting                   5:30 PM                                 HR 
Tuesday, 2/3  

Commercial Shellfish Drawing      10:00 AM         SCR 
Parking Committee                                          5:30 PM                   SCR 

Conservation Commission Hearing               6:30 PM                   SCR 
Wednesday, 2/4  

Airport Finance Sub Committee Meeting     8:30 AM          Airport 
Airport Infrastructures Sub Committee Meeting     9:30 AM                                    Airport 

School Committee District Leadership Council         6:00 PM                                           HR 

Hyannis Main Street Waterfront Historic District Commission Meeting  6:30 PM         SCR 

School Committee Meeting                          7:00 PM                                           HR 
Thursday, 2/5 

Formal Site Plan Review Hearing      9:00 AM         SCR 

FY16 Water Sewer Rates Recreation Fees Hearing     11:00 AM                                         HR                 

Town Council                                                   7:00 PM                                           HR  
Monday, 2/9  

Licensing Authority Hearing            9:30 AM                      HR 

Community Preservation Committee Meeting      5:30 PM                                           HR 
Land Acquisition and Preservation Committee  Meeting    5:30 PM                    SCR 

Planning Board Meeting                                7:00 PM                        HR 

Comprehensive Financial Advisory Committee Meeting    7:00 PM                 GMCR 

Sandy Neck Board Meeting                         7:30 PM                      SCR 
Tuesday, 2/10 

Board of Health Meeting          3:00 PM                          HR 

Hyannis Water Board Meeting                                  3:15 PM                                    GMCR 

Board of Assessors Meeting                                       4:45 PM                                  Assessor 
Golf Committee Meeting                        5:30 PM                    Olde Barnstable 
Wednesday, 2/11 

Zoning Board of Appeals Accessory Affordable Apartment Program   6:00 PM                   HR 

Barnstable Youth Commission Meeting       6:30 PM                                     HYCC 
Old Kings Highway Historic District Committee Meeting      6:30 PM                     WB Community 

Zoning Board of Appeals Hearing      7:00 PM                                           HR 
Thursday, 2/12 

Citizen Advisory Committee Meeting      5:00 PM         SCR 

Monday, 2/16  

Roads Sub-Committee Meeting      5:30 PM                TCCR 
Tuesday, 2/17 

Barnstable Housing Committee Meeting     8:00 AM                 SCR 

Public Works Commission Water Pollution Control Board  Meeting   1:00 PM                                       DPW 

Barnstable Historical Commission Meeting     4:00 PM                                         SCR 

Appointments Committee Meeting      5:30 PM                 TCCR 
Conservation Commission Hearing        6:30 PM                                           HR 
Wednesday, 2/18 

Council on Aging Meeting          9:30 AM            Senior Center 

Mid Cape Cultural Council Meeting       6:30 PM                                    GMCR 
Hyannis Main Street Waterfront Historic District Commission Meeting   6:30 PM                                         SCR 

Shellfish Committee Meeting          7:30 PM                                        MEA 
Thursday, 2/19 

Formal Site Plan Review Meeting        9:00 AM                                           HR 
Monday, 2/23  

Community Preservation Committee Meeting      5:30 PM                                           HR 

Renewable Energy Commission Meeting     5:30 PM                                         SCR 

Comprehensive Financial Advisory Committee  Meeting   7:00 PM     GMCR 
Tuesday, 2/24  

Conservation Commission Meeting       8:30 AM               HR 

Barnstable Economic Development Commission Meeting   3:00 PM          SCR 

Employee Benefits Advisory Committee Meeting     3:00 PM              SCR 
Airport Commission Meeting      4:00 PM    Airport 

Waterways Committee Meeting       7:00 PM           SCR 
Wednesday, 2/25 

Zoning Board of Appeals Accessory Affordable Apartment Program   6:00 PM                   HR 

Barnstable Youth Commission  Meeting     6:30 PM       HYCC 

Old Kings Highway Historic District Committee  Meeting    6:30 PM         WB Community 

Agricultural Commission Meeting      7:00 PM         TBA 
Zoning Board of Appeals Hearing      7:00 PM                                         HR 
Thursday, 2/26 

Town Council Meeting       7:00 PM                                           HR 
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News You Can Use 

MEETING LOCATION KEY: 
 

Airport = Barnstable Municipal Airport 

Meeting Room 
Assessor= Assessor’s Office 
GMCR = Growth Management 

Conference Room, 3rd floor of Town Hall 
HR = Hearing Room, 2nd floor of Town Hall 

MEA = Marine and Environmental Affairs 
Office,  1189 Phinney’s Lane, Centerville, 
across from Police Station 

Olde Barnstable = Olde Barnstable Fair 
Grounds /Golf Course Clubhouse 
 

 

 

SCR = Selectmen’s Conference Room, 
2nd floor of Town Hall 
Senior Center = 825 Falmouth Road, 

Hyannis 
SGCR = Structures & Grounds Conference 

Room 
TCCR = Town Council Conference Room 
WB Community = West Barnstable 

Community Building,Route 149 
For more information, visit the town 
website at: www.town.barnstable.ma.us 

 
THE PUBLIC IS WELCOME TO ANY OF THESE 

MEETINGS! 

Barnstable is listening! 
 

Visit our virtual town hall to share your ideas that will help improve our town. 
 
 
 
 
 

www.BarnstableiForum.com 

The Town of Barnstable offers 
streaming video of Channel 18 
and video on Demand on the 

town website. 
 
 

 
 

 
 

www.town.barnstable.ma.us 

 

Be sure to tune to CH18 for 
the latest episodes of:  
 
“Barnstable This Morning” 
“Barnstable Today”  
“Talk of the Town”  
“The Compass”  
“Barnstable Now” - Youth Program 
 

Is there a topic you would like to see 
covered on CH18? 

Email your suggestion to: 
barnstablebulletin@town.barnstable.ma.us 

Notice to our Subscribers: 
 

We can only guarantee 1st of the month delivery of our newsletter to those who re-
ceive it electronically.  The paper version is mailed via bulk mail and the post office 

may take up to two weeks to deliver.  If you wish to transfer your subscription to the 
electronic edition, please email us at barnstablebulletin@town.barnstable.ma.us.  
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Barnstable This Morning Live! Monday – Friday 7:00 AM 
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Keeping you up-to-date and informed on all of Barnstable’s top issues. 

Barnstable This Morning airs live from 7-8 AM and immediately re-plays from 8-9 AM. 

Replay at 6:00 PM and 11:00 PM – Barnstable Channel 18 

Watch Live Online at www.town.barnstable.ma.us 

  MON TUE WED THU FRI 
  

7:00 News, Sports & 

Weather 
News, Sports & 

Weather 
News, Sports & 

Weather 
News, Sports & 

Weather 
News, Sports & 

Weather 7:00 

7:10 Town Manager 
Tom Lynch 

   Chief of Police 
Paul MacDonald Business Barnstable Village Visits Arts & Culture 7:10 

7:20 Superintendent Dr. 
Mary Czajkowski 

Board, Committee and 
Commission Chairs 

Regulatory / 

Growth Mgmt Transportation HYCC 7:20 

7:30 News, Sports & 

Weather 
News, Sports & 

Weather 
News, Sports & 

Weather 
News, Sports & 

Weather 
News, Sports & 

Weather 7:30 

7:35 Libraries / Energy 

(rotates) Elected Officials Veterans / Senior 

Service Elected Officials Barnstable Recrea-

tion 7:35 

7:45 Cape Cod Commu-

nity College 
DPW 

Dan Santos Finance: Mark Milne Town Council Marine & Environ-

mental Affairs 7:45 

7:50 Community Calen-

dar 
Community Calen-

dar 
Community Calen-

dar 
Community Calen-

dar 
Community Calen-

dar 7:50 

Special Thank YOU to Olivia Milne, freshman at Wheaton College, who worked as an intern for 

the Community Services Department during the winter break.  Part of Olivia’s task was to help 

us with evaluating elements of the Barnstable Bulletin to improve readability. 


